
 

 

 

 

 On Monday, we released our butterflies! We have 
been learning about the different parts of a 
butterfly including the thorax, forewing, hindwing, 
eyes, antennae and proboscis (like a tongue). We 
have also learned about symmetry and had a go at 
making some symmetrical patterns which we have 
linked to our doubles.  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
Coming up the first week back 
 

 
Ways to support at home 

 
Repeated Read: Tadpole’s Promise 
 
Maths: Comparing volume 
 
Monday – PE  
 
Thursday – Slimbridge 
 
Friday – PE and forest  

 
Read whole reading book 5 times per week. 
 
Echo reading: model reading a sentence with 
exaggerated expression and ask your child to echo it 
back, whilst tracking the text on the page.  
 
Practise reading common exception words and all 
phonemes.  
 
Practise spotting digraphs in words. 
 
Parts of 5; parts of 10; doubles 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
Mrs Newcombe 

AlexanderHoseaPrimary@sgmail.org.uk 
 

Important Dates: 
19.6.25 Topaz Trip to Slimbridge 
20.6.25 Summer Fair 

 
 

 

Percentage of Topaz children 
that have read 5 times this 

week: 

40% 


